
We asked young people:

“If you could give one recommendation to your teachers on how 
to handle bullying, what would it be?”

Young People told us:
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Conversations with the young people 
involved must take place in a safe & 
confidential space…

Teachers should not pick favourites and 
should always respond to bullying, even if 
it’s disguised as ‘banter’...

Students should be aware of  
confidentiality and when this might be 
stretched…

No matter the nature, bullying requires 
a quick and serious response.
Whatever it is, it’s important to the student.


